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A picture is worth a thousand words

	In regards to the ongoing discussion regarding the LAV, I realized that most people in Aurora do not know what these vehicles look

like. 

Would it be possible to put a picture in The Auroran of the model that is being suggested to be installed in the Cenotaph/Peace Park

area?  Many people seem to be unaware of the situation and everyone in Town should at least know what these vehicles look like. 

?A picture is worth a thousand words."

Rhonda Sanders 

Aurora

(Editor's Note: See Below.)
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